
Please join the                          
Waterbury Parent Academy 

as they sponsor an 
extraordinary interactive 
experience for parents & 
students performed by 

Shakesperience Productions,   
at Kennedy High School on 
Saturday, May 9, 2015 from     

2:00 pm – 4:00 pm!

The Waterbury Parent Academy would like to invite students from K- 5th 
grade, parents, and families to join us in welcoming Shakesperience 
Productions Inc. The performance will be a Folklore Interactive Workshop 
with the audience.  Parents & students will learn new things about fables & ways 
they can carry at home what they learn from this free performance.  Free 
Aesop’s Fables with life lessons will be given to all families who attend.  Free 
healthy snacks will be available to all at admission.   

                   Sponsored by 

What:  Free interactive 
performance between actors 

and audience                                                          
Where: Kennedy High School auditorium, 422 Highland Avenue, Waterbury         
When: Saturday, May 9, 2015, 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm                                                   
Who:  Families with children in K-5th grades                                                               
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